
 

SAFETY ALERT: Ford Arm Chair 

 

Date of notice 

13 July 2022 

 

Name of product 

Ford Arm Chair  

Product picture 

    

 

 

 

Sample taken from 

Comfort Design Pte Ltd  

Comments 

The Consumer Product Safety Office has issued a notice to Comfort Design Pte Ltd to cease supply of the chair. 
During testing of this sample, it was found that the product did not comply with the following requirements 
from BS EN 12520 – Furniture – Strength, durability and safety – Requirements for domestic seating.  
 



 

Potential fall hazards: 

• Seating stability did not meet the requirements of the standard. 
 
Inadequate instruction and warnings: 

• Care and maintenance instruction was not provided. 
 
No report of incident or injury related to the use of this product has been received to date.  
 
 
What should consumers do? 

Consumers who have bought the product are advised to stop using it immediately.  

 


